
 

 

 

June 9, 2020 

We are happy to report that the results of Sunday’s facility wide surveillance showed no further positive 

cases of COVID-19. We also had one more resident released from the isolation unit and two more staff 

members have been released from Public Health to work. There is also a good chance that several more 

residents will be cleared to move from the isolation area later this week.   We are hoping this is a good 

turning point for the facility. We continue to monitor residents and staff twice a day and require 

everyone to wear the necessary personal protective equipment while providing cares to all residents.  

Today we have a total of 12 residents in isolation and one in the hospital. Since the middle of May, there 

have been 29 total COVID-19 cases at the facility, five recoveries, one discharged and 10 deaths.  

For employees, there has been 7 total positive cases. Five of those recovered.  

We continue to report to Public Health, CDC, DIA and Wapello County Emergency Services of status 

changes. Their guidance is appreciated, and we wish to thank all of our resident’s families and staff for 

their support.  

(End) 
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